

Superintendent's Outdial/Email - May 21, 2020

Dear CCUSD Families,

With the 2019/20 school year complete, our families, students and staff are looking ahead to the start of the 2020/21 school year and wondering what the start of that year will look like. We will continue meeting over the next weeks and months to make the best decisions for our families and look forward to communicating these plans as soon as we are able. We will consider the guidance recommended by state and national public health agencies, including the Centers for Disease Control or CDC, as well as state mandates and all the many recommendations for opening schools. We will also review the plans of other educational institutions around the globe.

While we cannot know what the months ahead will look like in relation to the pandemic, we can plan for a variety of scenarios so that we start school with the best learning options and conditions for both students and staff. In the coming months, as we receive information and guidance, we will send out surveys to families and staff to gather input. This will assist us in making decisions for CCUSD that will be the best for our CCUSD shareholders. We are committed to keeping you informed and welcome your feedback in this process.

Although we are facing an unprecedented challenge, we are a strong community of educators and families committed to academic excellence and keeping our students safe. We appreciate your partnership and look forward to hearing your thoughts and voice as we figure out together the best way to serve our students.